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Dr. D. Tamblyn, 
k>st Office Building, 
Hegina, Sask.

a M; dear Tamblyn:-

Your letter of July 5th addressed 
to me at Ottawa has teen brought to my attention.

I re ember when . e made the 
appointments to fill the establishment of the 
3.C. , it was the intention that you should
be the administrative Officer of the Corps, and 
that you would be assigned to a district near 

Ottawa in order that you might carry out those 
duties. I do not think it was, the intention 
to give the . dzninistratite Officer a special 
appointment at Ottawa, nor do I consider there 
was any necessity for such action.

, 1 did not follow the affairs
of the Veterinary Corps very closely, but it 
is a surprise to mo to learn that you have not 
been brought hast. I shall ref r your letter 
to General Birstall, the officer who is at 
present administering tho Veterinary Corps.

Tver yours faithfully.


